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From: PETER SHEFMAN [pshefman@msn.com] cTa
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2006 5:47 PM T
To: secretary

We need more frequent (once a week) reporting of the cot data. This is important information to
understand what is the acxcurtate situation that exists. It is notharder, but actually easier to convey thew
information with the internet. It appears as if a conscious attempt is being made to withhold necessary
information from the public. This is wrong and can not be allowed,

I AM STRONGLY CONCERNED AT THE EFFORT TO LESSEN THE REPORTING OF
FINANCIALINFORMATION WE HAVE A RIGHT TO.

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT THE COT DATA CONTINUES WITHOUIT ANY REDUCTION, AND
IN FACT SHOULD BE INCREASES TO EACH WEEK OR MORE FREQUENT.

PETER SHEFMAN

7/21/2006
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